sundance

January 30, 2004

Dear Eran Bair:

Thank you and Congratulations!

Your service to Sundance has been exceptional and I want to thank you for your dedication and hard work. A manager noticed your extraordinary work during the month of January and nominated you to receive "Employee of the Month". You were chosen above other nominees as someone who worked to peak performance in your position.

I am happy to work with so many wonderful people at Sundance and feel it an honor to congratulate you on your achievement of being awarded the Sundance Employee of the Month for January, 2004.

Thank you for your continued dedication and service which inspires our guests and employees with that unique and exceptional SUNDANCE experience. Your effort makes this a special place for everyone.

Warmest Regards,

Executive Director

RTG/mt

Enclosure

cc: Human Resources

MARY THANKS FOR DILLTHAT